STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28462 / S1086

This legislation will prohibit public entities from entering into contracts that will boycott goods or services
from Israel or territories under its control. The provisions of this legislation shall not apply to contracts with a
total potential value of less than one hundred thousand dollars or to contractors with fewer than ten employees.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund, any other state fund, or any local jurisdiction.

Contact:
Allen Gorin
(208) 938-1517
Senator Patti Anne Lodge
(208) 332-1326
Representative Brent Crane
(208) 332-1058

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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